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We would also like to say a huge thank you to
everyone that helped put together our Easter/Spring
events including the Spring Play, Easter Egg Hunt,
Bonnet parade and Lucky Draw as a result of
everyone’s hard work and contributions we managed
to raise over £425 which among other things will be
put towards our new Pre-school sign that will be on
display soon, along with a new school laptop that
will be purchased for the new school year. The
Pre-school also made it into the Medway Messenger
with a couple of lovely photo’s taken on the day of
Charlie, Marni, Edie and Layla Azizi. We're very
proud to have the children’s talents and Pre-school
mentioned and a copy of this can be seen on our
Facebook page or in school.

On Tuesday 5th May we held our annual sponsored
event where the children took part in an obstacle
relay completing a whopping 10 laps each. Thank
you to all those that sponsored the children, they all
put in a great effort and had a fab time completing
the course. Any further donations can be given to
Wendy Perkins.

We are now starting to look towards our summer
events and most importantly the Graduation and
Teddy Bear’s picnic/Summer fair. We will need lots of
volunteers to help run this event as there are simply
not enough committee members to man all the stands.
We would also be grateful for help securing prizes
from local businesses to go into the biggest raffle of
the year and once again donations of homemade
cakes and biscuits for our refreshments hatch are
much appreciated. Idea’s and suggestions for stands
and ways that we can raise money at this event can be
given to Lisa in person or via Facebook.

All parents, grandparents, aunties, uncles siblings and
close family friends are invited to celebrate the
Graduation & fair. All are welcome and we really
want to make this a special day for the children by
having all of their favourite people there.

Graduation photos will be available before the event
and full details will be sent out to you nearer the time.

Find us on

Facebook

All the news, weather warnings,

event reminders, date for your diary

and lots of useful resources. Search
for St Lukes Preschool (Rochester)



Please let us know if your
child will be absent by calling
01634 819809 on the day.

Messages left on the
facebook page may not
reach staff members.

If you know you are going to
be away ahead of time, just
let the staff know when you
see them or leave a message
on the answerphone.

Term Dates Reminder!

% No nuts! This is an allergy
issue. We don’t want to have to
call ambulances. This includes
Nutella, nak’d bars, etc

% Slice your grapes and
sausages!

% Just water!

% No sweets/ biscuit bars /
obvious ‘junk’ snacks.

% Learning to listen
carefully at story time we
particularly enjoyed The
Story of The Little Mole

% Exercising whilst
developing our co-
ordination and balancing

skills during the sponsored

obstacle event.

Why not try.......

Chocolate Chia Pudding!
All you need is:

3/4 cup milk or rice, soy,
hemp or coconut milk,
(unsweetened)

2 tsp maple syrup/honey or
1/4 tsp. stevia

1 tsp. pure vanilla extract

3 - 4 tbsp. chia seeds

1 tbsp. cocoa or cocoa
powder (unsweetened)

Blend all together in a high
speed blender or whisk
vigorously. Refrigerate for
at least 4-6 hours. Then,
serve with strawberries or
whatever you fancy!



